
Minutes
Long Beach Police Commission 

June 7,  2017

In attendance:  Chief Sulkowski, Peter Byvoets, Nick Meyer, Barbara Morgan

1. Call to Order

2.  Approval of June 5, 2017 Minutes

Old Business

- Procedure for handling the OVB may be available this week

- The county wide communication system has been delayed.  We may see something  
in August.

- There was an ongoing discussion concerning the penalty for paid and unpaid Short       
term rental violations

- Chief Sulkowski brought up new concerns regarding the costs for both long term and 
short term use of body cameras.  He is exploring more economical avenues.

New Business

-Chief Sulkowski requested funding to expand radio frequency capabilities to enable 
  communication with the  beach communities on the Michigan side of the beaches. He  
 estimates it will cost $3000.

Public Comment

- A lengthy discussion was initiated by Mrs. Jane Neulieb regarding an incident on the   
  Stop 20 Beach. 



             

            


